Dwight R. Tanaka, VP - Grand Prix Association of Long Beach
April 23, 2003

Kevin Schneider

A-Throne Co.

Dear Kevin,

Great weather (luckily!) Tremendous racing! Beautiful and fantastic people!  What else could be hoped for in celebrating the 29th annual Toyota Grand Prix of Long Beach?  

I would like to express the Grand Prix of Long Beach’s, it’s parent company Dover Motorsports, and my own sincere THANKS to you and your organization for your hard work, loyalty, support, and dedication in making this year’s event such a great success.

By all accounts this was the smoothest TGLBP in years.  You and your organization’s involvement with this year’s event are a direct reflection on why thing’s went so well.

Again, thanks and I look forward to seeing you at next year at the 30th annual Toyota Grand Prix of Long Beach!

Best Regards,

Dwight R. Tanaka

Vice President/ Director of Operations

Grand Prix Association of Long Beach

3l00 Pacific Avenue

Long Beach, CA 90806

(562) 981.2600
